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Subject:	Matters related to the Radio Regulations Board (RRB) - S13.17











To the Director General





Dear Madam/Sir, 





	Please find enclosed a proposal from the Administration of the United States of America for a new Rule of Procedure.





	In accordance with Article S13.17 of the Radio Regulations, this proposal is made available for comment before being submitted to the RRB pursuant to Article S13.14.





	To enable the Radiocommunication Bureau to prepare, translate and post on the ITU website the consolidated submission to the RRB in time for the next meeting which commences on 8 November 1999, any comments you may wish to submit, should reach the Bureau not later than 25 October 1999.





			Yours faithfully,

















			Robert W. Jones�			Director, Radiocommunication Bureau





Attachment








Distribution:


-	Administrations of Member States of the ITU


-	Members of the Radio Regulations Board


-	Director and Heads of Department of the Radiocommunication Bureau
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United States Department of State


Washington, D.C. 20520








September 14, 1999





�





Mr. Robert W. Jones�Director, Radiocommunication Bureau�International Telecommunication Union�Place des Nations�CH�1211 Geneva 20�Switzerland





Dear Mr. Jones:





WRC�97 both allocated and specified certain bands for use by non�geostationary-satellites in the fixed�satellite service based on Resolutions 130 (WRC�97) and 538 (WRC�97). No. S5.516 was modified by WRC�97 to allow the bands 17.3�18.1 GHz (Earth-to�space) in Regions 1
